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Governor extends Sangken Festival greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.), 

has extended his heartfelt greetings to the people of the State, particularly the Tai Khamti 

and Singpho communities, on the sacred and joyous occasion of Sangken. He expressed 

his hope that the festivity would bring peace, happiness, and prosperity to every home and 

heart. 

In his message, the Governor said that Sangken is more than just a celebration. It is a time 

of spiritual renewal, where we cleanse our souls, strengthen our bonds, and welcome the 

New Year with hope and positivity. The ceremonial bathing of Lord Buddha's images and 

the tradition of sprinkling water remind us of the values of purity, goodwill, and 

togetherness, he said. 

May this festival of our Tai Khamti and Singpho brethren continue to foster unity, harmony, 

and mutual respect, inspiring us all to work towards collective progress and well-being, the 

Governor wished in his message. 
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